
The term is certainl^ moving b^ quickl^ and we still
have a lot to look forward to over the coming
weeks.  Rehearsals for our concert are in full swing
and preparations have begun for events such as
our Grade 6 graduation which is ver^ exciting!

ColoZW RZn: Thank ^ou to ever^one for ^our
ama_ing efforts in raising funds as part of the
Colour Run. Students are extremel^ excited for the
Colour Run event however some staff are a little
nervous about with what is planned for them on
the big da^!  Thanks again to the Hulston famil^ for
^our fantastic organisation of this event!

ClaXX Planning 2024: Much work has been going
on behind the scenes in order to prepare our
classes and programs for 2024, and whilst we are
almost there, we are still not ^et in a position to
announce all classes and their teachers at this
stage.  We will keep ever^one informed as we
progress through this important process.

I acknowledge the Wadawurrung people
as the traditional owners of the land. I pa^
m^ respects to Elders past, present and
emerging, and acknowledge Aboriginal
and Torres Strait Islanders as the first
people of Australia. 

A MESSAGE FROM
 MR. MCCOOMBE

DAˇEˆ F˂˅ ˇHE DIA˅ˌ 

I˦˦˨e 16, 17˧h Nˢ˩eˠbe˥, 2023

TeWm 4
No[embeW
20th - 2024 Prep Parent Information Night 
21st - School Council
22nd - 2024 Prep Transition
24th - Curriculum Da^ (Student Free Da^)
29th - 1st - 5/6 Camp
DecembeW
1st - Assembl^
7th - Prep Dinner
8th - Colour Run
11th - Grade 6 Graduation
12th - Grade 6 Transition
13th - Whole School Transition
14th - School Concert
15th - Principalƍs Lunch
15th - Assembl^

ADDRESS: 28 DOROTHˌ AˉENˈE,
BELMONT, ˉIC 3216
EMAIL:
OBERON.PS@EDˈCATION.ˉIC.GOˉ.Aˈ
PHONE:  (03) 5243 1613



F˅IEˁDLˌ ˅EˀIˁDE˅ˆ

PWep 2024 InfoWmaYion E[ening: The information night for our 2024 Foundation families is set for
6.00pm Monda^ night in the hall.  Miss Jardine will be presenting and as alwa^s is super organised
and looking forward to providing our new and current families with all the^ need to know for our Preps
in 2024!

SYZdenY LeadeWXhip: Mr Nalder, Mrs Grimle^, Mr Brown and I were extremel^ impressed with the
speeches and presentation from our Year 5 and 6 students who are appl^ing for our 2024 student
leadership positions.  The studentsƍ abilit^ to speak in front of their peers and adults was fantastic and
we know Oberon will be in good hands with our 2024 student and house leaders. 

SpecialiXY ClaXXeX 2024: We are excited to announce we will have two new specialist subjects at
Oberon in 2024.  STEM (Science, Technolog^, Engineering and Maths) will be a fantastic opportunit^ for
students to engage in a variet^ of lessons and tasks to support the work the^ are completing in the
classroom whilst also incorporating digi tech.  We are also extremel^ excited to let the communit^
know that our language program for 2024 will be AUSLAN.  This too will be a wonderful opportunit^ for
the students of Oberon to learn a language which is used nationall^. 

AnimalX on Xchool gWoZndX polic^: A reminder to our communit^ that it is a polic^ of Oberon Primar^
School to prohibit dogs and other animals on school grounds in order to provide a safe environment
for our staff, students and families.  We have had dogs impacting our after school care service and
after school activities. 

Weeks 5, 6, 7, 8.

GR8 ˉALˈES

Obe˥ˢˡ P˥˜ˠa˥ˬ Pˢ˦˧ 
I˦˦˨e 16, 17˧h Nˢ˩eˠbe˥, 2023

School GWoZndX and FaciliYieX: We love our families
being able to enjo^ the school grounds and facilities
however we have had students left unsupervised on the
grounds before and after school.  This unfortunatel^ has
impacted our before and after school care program as
unsupervised students have been using equipment and
interrupting some of the planned activities.  We kindl^
ask that students are supervised before and after
school as our staff are on dut^ from 8:45am of a
morning and until 3:30pm of an afternoon.  We have
also had some students arrive earl^ and unsupervised
onl^ to leave the grounds and attend the Stork Ave
Pla^ground.  We do not provide supervision of this area
and ask families to remind the children of this to ensure
their safet^.

We hope ^ou all enjo^ the weekend ahead and take the
time to rest up with a ver^ bus^ lead up towards the
end of the ^ear!    SVW McCQQmbe

Frida^ 24th -
Curriculum Da^
Student free da^



Grade 1/2 Ton Incjrsion
On Monday the Grade 1ưĖs had a toys incursionƣ It was fascinating how we learnt the timeline

of toysƤ and how some really popular toys were made by accidentƣ We also learnt that the
slinky was made by a person who was trying to make a machine but he accidentally knocked

one of his springs overƤ and when the spring was pushed it moved down the steps in an
intriguing wayƣ He decided to make it into a toy and sold Ę00 in one hourƨ

It was awesome because we got to play with some of the oldest toysƤ and some toys that are
around nowƣ 

Finlay Horsted



THANK <O8!





PůeŚPůeŚ TůanŶiƊion!TůanŶiƊion!





All events are FREE unless otherwise specified͘
BookingƐ eƐƐenƚial͘ 
Online grlc͘vic͘gov͘au 
In ƉeƌƐon at any branch, or Ɖhone Ϭϯ ϰϮϬϭ Ϭϲϲϱ gƌlc͘ǀic͘goǀ͘aƵ 

HEALTH Θ WELLBEING 

SPEECHIE TALK
To celebrate Speech Pathology Australia͛s
Book of the Year, join Speech Pathologist
Simone Melican͘ 

Simone will take you through key speech and 
language development milestones for 
children aged ϯͲϱyears and walk you through 
the role Speech Pathologists play in 
developing children͛s speech, language, and 
literacy͘ 

 MondaǇ Ϯϳ Noǀembeƌ ϮϬϮϯ

ϰ͗ϬϬƉm ƚo ϱ͗ϬϬƉm 
Belmonƚ LibƌaƌǇ 


